
The Power of Petition 



Hello my name is Emma Wilson and I am 6 

years old. I go to Burton end primary 

school. During the summer holidays I’ve 

noticed a lot of people dropping rubbish 

on the floor and I seen lots of rubbish near 

KFC and the sports centre. I was thinking 

you should put stop dropping rubbish 

signs up or else we will have nowhere to 

live as it’s bad for the environment. 

Emma 



Letter given to her MP 



Dear Emma, 

Sorry it has taken a while to get back to you, regarding 

litter in town. 

  

Next time you come into the High Street I hope you will see 

the brand-new extra-large bins that have been installed.  

These have a bigger gap for people to tip their rubbish and 

a larger capacity.  The old bins will be refurbished and be 

put in new locations, including on the Jubilee Place area.  

We successfully sought £2,600 funding from the UK Shared 

Prosperity Fund for this as a result of your observations – it 

wouldn’t have happened otherwise. 

  

Best wishes 

  

Colin Poole BA(Hons) PSLCC 

Town Clerk 



Bigger bins 



A big litter notice 



Don’t give up! 



REACH Figures 





Be Careful What You 

Pray For! 



Be careful what you pray for! 



Be careful what you pray for! 


